
Via Email: pwic@toronto.ca 

TO: Chair and Members of the Public Works and Infrastructure Committee 

DATE: October 16, 2017 

RE:   PW24.4 Improving Accountability in the Utility Cut 

Lytton Park Residents’ Organization Inc. represents approximately 3,000 households in 
the Lytton Park area bounded by Avenue Road, Lawrence Avenue West, Yonge Street 
and Roselawn Avenue. 

We are writing to request the deferral of consideration to approve the Universal 
Equipment Placement Guidelines for one month to allow for the consultation promised 
by staff to take place with Transportation Services,  Planning Staff, City Councillors, 
The Federation of North Toronto Resident’s Associations, member Resident’s Groups, 
and the Bloor Yorkville BIA. 

Your truly, 

Linda McCarthy 
Vice-President.  
lyttonparkresidentsorg@gmail.com 

c.c.:  Councillor Christin Carmichael Greb, Councillor Ward 16
Mary Helen Spence, ABC Residents Association 
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